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Upcoming Meetings 
 

Members of the 

public should feel 

welcome to attend 

and participate at the 

following meetings 

regarding Village 

business: 
 

 Recreation & Facilities Committee: 

December 1st at Noon 
 

 Financial Process Committee:   

December 1st at 7:00 PM 
 

 Zoning Committee:   

December 2nd at 6:30 PM 
 

 Administrative Process Committee:   

December 3rd at 7:00 PM 
 

 Village Council:   

December 14th at 7:00 PM 
 

 Downtown Park Committee:   

December 15th at Noon 
 

 Safety & Infrastructure Committee: 

December 22nd at 7:00 PM 
 

 Financial Process Committee:   

December 30th at 6:00 PM 
 

If you would like to speak at the Council 

meeting, please contact the office ahead of time 

so you can be added to the agenda. 
 

These are the meetings scheduled as of the time 

this newsletter is going to press.  Should the 

need for other Village meetings arise, they will 

be publicized by legal advertisement in the 

Lancaster Eagle-Gazette. 
 

These meetings are scheduled to be held at the 

municipal building, 9090 Marietta Road, SE. 

Decision about Recycling 
 

In the interest of sound fiscal 
management, the village council 
has decided to discontinue 
providing for recycling at the 
end of this year.   
 

A number of public recycling drop off locations 
are situated throughout the county.  The website 
of the Coshocton-Fairfield-Licking-Perry Solid 
Waste District (www.cflpswd.org) contains 
maps showing drop off locations in each county. 
 

Lost and Found   
 

The following items were recently found and 

turned in at the Village office: 
 

 A bicycle at Howell Park. 
 

 A personalized ring at Howell Park.  
 

 2 keys at the Marietta/Purvis intersection. 

Leaving the Leaf Season  
 

The Village is continuing leaf pick up through 

the first week of December. After the first week 

in December you will need to bag your leaves 

and put out for refuse pick up. So, as much as 

you can, please rake your leaves now and have 

them at the curb. 
 

Village Office Hours 
 

The Village offices will be closed on December 

24-25 in observance of Christmas, and 

December 31-January 1 for the New Year 

period. 

 

http://www.cflpswd.org/

